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As Guy Dauncey correctly points out, "electricity in North America is constantly traded across borders." 

As he also points out, "BC Hydro imports between five per cent and 15 per cent of its electricity, mostly 

from coal-fired Alberta." 

Here in B.C. we should not need to import any coal-fired electricity given the wealth of clean, green 

renewable energy resources we have that we could be tapping into. We should be a clean energy 

exporter not a dirty energy importer. 

B.C. needs to redouble its efforts to develop the valuable renewable energy resources our climate and 

geography have provided us with and reap the economic, environmental and social benefits our energy 

resources can provide for the people and communities of this province. 

Bruce Sanderson 

Co-spokesperson B.C. Citizens for Green Energy
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